
M4 Carbine Will Continue To Be 
Army Weapon of Choice
Army News Service:

WASHINGTON — Soldiers will continue to 
use the M4 carbine or improved M4A1 car-
bine as their issued weapon, as the Army has 

concluded the Improved Carbine competition without 
having selected a winner.

During a media event June 14, at the Pentagon, Brig. 
Gen. Paul A. Ostrowski, with Program Executive Office 
– Soldier, said that none of the eight competitors in the 
Individual Carbine competition had been able to prog-
ress beyond phase 2 of the competition. As a result, the 
Army is not able to proceed any further with selecting a 
follow-on weapon for the M4.

Right now there are more than 483,000 M4 carbines 
in the Army inventory. Ostrowski said surveys from 
Soldiers returning from combat have shown that Soldiers 
are happy with the weapon.

“We do extensive post-combat surveys after every 
unit redeploys from theater,” Ostrowski said. “Over the 
past four years, the survey results have revealed that in 
compilation, over 80 percent of Soldiers are completely 
satisfied with the M4 coming out of theater. And that 
trend is moving upward. Over the last two years, it’s 
actually been 86 percent Soldier acceptability for the M4. 
It’s battle proven. It’s lethal. It’s accurate.” 

Disclaimer: The views expressed in this article are those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect the 
opinions of the NCO Journal, the U.S. Army, or the Department of Defense.
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